
 
 
 
Agenda Item E – Recognition & Celebration 
 

On November 6th, our high school band competed in the State Marching Band Competition in 
San Antonio and marched away with the gold medal for the second time, winning back-to-back 
championships! 
 

We want to recognize the efforts of the band directors and their countless hours of hard work 

and dedication that make the Sound of the Swarm great. 

 

 

Band Director  

Chris Brannan 

 
 

 

Assistant Directors 

 
               Dago Gonzalez                  Heather Chitty                Austin Brannon 

 

              
                 Carrie Gonzalez      

                   Colorguard Instructor           

  

 

 


